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NIOHC CL 02 /2018  
 
To: Members and Observers of the IHO North Indian Ocean Hydrographic 
Commission (NIOHC) 
 
Subject:  Invitation for 18th NIOHC Meeting at Goa, India 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
I gives me great pleasure to inform you that India would be hosting the 18th NIOHC 
meeting. The meeting will be held from 9th-12th April in Goa, India. I am pleased to 
invite you and your delegation for the 18th NIOHC meeting. The logistics information 
and the registration forms are already hosted on the NIOHC website. 
 
I  would  request all delegates to complete  the registration   forms and forward them 
to NIOHC Secretariat, National Hydrographic Office, Dehradun, via e-mail to 
inho@navy.gov.in cc: doh@navy.gov.in or fax (+ 91 135 2748373) before 20th Feb 
2018 to enable us to obtain the requisite clearances. 
 
I look forward to your presence at the meeting which will enable us to have thought 
provoking and meaningful discussions in Goa. Please feel free to contact on the 
above emails in case assistance is required from our side. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vice Admiral Vinay Badhwar 
Chairman, NIOHC 
 
 
 
 
  
 
NOTE: To improve efficiency this letter is being sent only by e-mail. 
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